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Media advisory 

Supt. Ybarra visits Pocatello’s Highland High Thursday for CTE tour, more  

(BOISE) – Superintendent of Public Instruction Sherri Ybarra will be at Highland High School about 

1:50 p.m. Thursday, April 14, to check out the school’s CTE programs and also do an interview with a 

student journalist. 

Media members are welcome to attend and talk to the superintendent; please check in at the school 

office when you arrive. 

The superintendent will be traveling back to the Treasure Valley Thursday after post-legislative tour 

stops in Twin Falls Wednesday and Idaho Falls Thursday. 

Feel free to call me with any questions or requests. 

--- Kristin Rodine, cell phone 208-863-4545. 
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